
 

 

CITY OF HANCOCK 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Hancock has scheduled a public hearing on Wednesday, May 21, 2014 at 

7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock to receive comments on 

the following two traffic proposals: 

 

1. To convert White Street between Reservation St. to Pine Street from two way 

traffic to one-way traffic.  The city traffic count for White St. indicates 2,339 

vehicles use the up bound lane and 3,356 vehicles use the down bound lane in a 

24 hour period. 

2. To convert Tezcuco Street between Quincy St. and Hancock Street from two-way 

traffic to one-way traffic down bound.  The city’s traffic count for this block of 

Tezcuco Street indicates 3,225 vehicles use the down bound lane and 275 vehicles 

use the up bound lane in a 24 hour period. 

 

Oral and written comments are welcomed. 

 

Glenn Anderson 

City Manager 


